
Daily Announcements

The out of town guest forms and Post Prom forms are now in the main office. 

If you looking for summer or after school employment, please check the Help Wanted slide for more info. 

NHS Seniors-If you want to purchase your NHS stole, please bring $20 to the main office. 

Students please make sure you are taking your lunch cards to 2nd breakfast and lunch 

LHS will host the SAT on Saturday, May 4th. The registration deadline is April 19th at collegeboard.org. This
would be good test practice for sophomores or an opportunity to improve scores for juniors. 

The Fairy Godmother boutique will be closing at the end of next week. If you are in need of a dress, please
stop by the main office and take a look! 

FFA Members: If you have not given Mr. Belusko your Banquet RSVP form, please email him how many
people will be attending with you RIGHT NOW!!! 

http://collegeboard.org/

